
 

 

 

 

 

 

Official Public Notice of 
Public Hearing 

 
Item: Draft Budget for Fiscal Year 2026 
 
The Cornelia City Commission will hold a public hearing on a proposed budget for fiscal year 2026. 
The hearing will take place at the Cornelia Municipal Courtroom located at 181 Larkin Street on 
Tuesday, September 2, 2025, at 6:00 PM. At said hearing all interested parties and citizens shall 
have the opportunity to be heard relative to the proposed budget. A copy of the proposed budget 
will be available on the city website www.cornelia.city no later than Friday August 29, 2025.  
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